
 
Date: 13TH August, 2022 
 

BSE Limited 
14th Floor, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001. 

 
Stock ID: MEERA 
Scrip Code: 540519 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
   
Sub:  Outcome of the Board Meeting of the Company held on 13.08.2022 
 

This is with reference to captioned subject and In terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015, we wish to inform you that the 
Board of Directors of the company at its meeting held today has inter-alia considered and 
approved following: 
 

1. The Un-audited Financial Results (both Standalone and Consolidated) for the Quarter 
ended 30TH June, 2022 along with the Limited Review Report, as issued by the 
Statutory Auditors of the Company. Copy of the same is enclosed herewith. 
 

The results are also being uploaded on the Company’s website at – 
www.meeraind.com  
 

2. Internal Audit Report for the Quarter ended June 30, 2022. 
 

3. Taken on note various compliances made during the Quarter ended on June 30, 2022. 
 
Further know that, the Audited Financial Results are being published in Newspapers as per 

the Regulation 47 of SEBl (Listing obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

 

The Board Meeting commenced at 05.00 P.M. and concluded at 06.05 P.M. 
 

You are requested to take the same on your record. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For Meera Industries Limited 
 

  
Bhavisha Chauhan 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Encl: As above 

http://www.meeraind.com/















